
AEGEAN AIRLINES SPONSORS THE
RESTORATION  OF  THE  AEDICULA
OF THE HOLY SEPULCHRE
Responding to a request of the Patriarchate of Jerusalem, set
forth  by  His  Beatitude  Theophilos,  and  of  the  National
Technical University of Athens, set forth by Professor Antonia
Moropoulou, Aegean Airlines has offered to support the project
of protection, conservation and restoration of the Aedicula of
the  Holy  Sepulchre.  The  aviation  company  has  decided  to
provide monthly a total of 50 return tickets for the Athens-
Tel Aviv flight, Economy class, during the course of 2016 and
the beginning of 2017, so as to meet the needs of the NTUA’s
interdisciplinary team and of specialized personnel, namely:
restorers, conservators, and skilled workers involved in the
“Conservation and Restoration of the Aedicula of the Holy
Sepulchre” project. The tickets will also cover the needs of
teaching personnel and graduate students in the framework of
an educational visit of the NTUA’s Interdepartmental Graduate
Programme on the “Protection of Monuments”.

The Patriarchate of Jerusalem and the NTUC would like to thank
Aegean Airlines for their support and extend wishes for safe
flights.

From the Secretariat-General
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